
From: James Kaspersetz   
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 3:39 PM 
To: Evelyn Eichenbaum <eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request to Address Council in Committee May 23 2023 

I would like to register as a Delegation to address CIC with respect to the requesting the Ministry of the 
Environment Conservation and Parks with respect to the 1972 Land Planning Review that recommended 
a 3 mile buffer zone in order to protect residence from Industrial Air Emissions from the IndustriaL 
Sector  

I would like to present the Air Dispersion Modelling Summary that shows the air emissions are below 
the Ontario Reg 419/05 Upper Risk Thresholds and to reassure that minimal cumulative health impacts 
are foreseeable within the 3 mile radius. 

Furthermore I would like to show that a buffer of 1000 m would ensure and zero emissions from the 
plant would be negligible and that the Ministry and Council should amend the planning act to reflect a 
1000 m buffer . 

The entire presentation will be under five minutes. I will not be discussing any previous topics 
or  information provided to council and the public.  

 

James S. Kaspersetz 
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